
The GROW £1 Challenge 

 

A SURPRISE FOR YOUR CHILD ON MONDAY 23rd JANUARY. PLEASE DON’T 

MENTION THIS TO YOUR CHILD . 

 

Next week, P5 are celebrating Chinese New Year and the traditions associated with this 

celebration. On this special day across the world children who celebrate Chinese New Year 

wake up to find red envelopes filled with money under their pillows.  

So on Monday, we would like to surprise our children in P5 with a red envelope that will be 

placed on their desks in the morning with £1 enclosed. We then thought it would be a nice 

idea to combine this take on the Chinese tradition with a fundraising idea. This idea is called 

the Grow £1 Challenge and is a mini enterprise project. 

 

 

How does it work? 

The challenge will take place from Monday 23rd January till Tuesday 28th February. 

The school will donate £1 to every P5 child who wants to take part. The challenge is to then 

turn the £1 into £2, or more, by taking part in a fundraising/entrepreneurial project. 

 Funds can be raised individually or the children may want to form a small group to fundraise 

together. 

We will discuss this challenge project with each class and generate ideas with the children on 

Tuesday. We will then discuss which charity the class would like to donate the money to and 

this will be shared with you once a class decision has been made. 

We will post the ideas your child’s class generates on google classroom on Tuesday. Your 

child can chose one of these ideas or take part in one of their own. 

Please let the school office know by Wednesday 18th January, if you would not like your 

child to take part.  

 

Thank you 

P5 Staff 

 

 


